
Dear NIH IT Community,

The NIH IPv6 Integrated Project Team (IPT) is in the process of arranging IPv6 Training sessions for our IT
professionals in the role of System Admin, Application Developer, or Database Administrator.

To assist the training team in identifying key training objectives and topics that are tailored to NIH, the 
NIH IPv6 IPT team will be fielding an online survey between May 1 – May 15, 2023. 

The survey should only be completed by individuals in the listed roles above. The survey will consist of 
24 questions and it is estimated to take no longer than 3 minutes to complete. All survey responses and 
entries will be anonymous and will be strictly used to build out a IPv6 training outline. Please complete 
the survey if you receive an invitation, and feel free to forward to colleagues within your IC who fill roles 
in Systems Admin, Application Developer, or Database Administrator. 

We are excited to host the training sessions and look forward to your participation. 

Thank you,
NIH IPv6 Integrated Project Team (IPT)


